VILNIAUS MIESTO 3 KLASIŲ MOKINIŲ ANGLŲ KALBOS OLIMPIADOS UŽDUOČIŲ ATSAKYMAI

2019 M.

Student's name	Code
School	

Time: 60 minutes

1. Read the text.

EASTER

Easter is the most important festival in the Christian church year. People who are not Christians celebrate it as a cultural spring holiday full of traditions and customs. Easter comes at a different time each year. This is because Easter Sunday is the Sunday after the first full moon after the first day of spring (March 21). Therefore, it can be held on Sunday between March 22 and April 25. Exchanging and eating Easter eggs is a popular custom in many countries. Eggs are a symbol of spring and rebirth in most cultures. People decorate them with different colours using special techniques. Traditionally bright colours represent spring and light. Nowadays children prefer getting Easter eggs made of chocolate. In the UK children believe that Easter Bunny hides eggs around the home or garden. They take baskets and go for Easter egg hunt. Some people still carry out the custom of egg rolling. On Easter day families have traditional food for dinner. It is a time for fun and celebration.

Read the sentences and circle true (T) or false (F):

1. Only Christians celebrate Easter.	T / \mathbf{F}
2. Easter is held on the same date every year.	T / \mathbf{F}
3. Easter is always on Sunday.	T / F
4. The most important spring festival can come in March.	T / F
5. Eggs symbolize a new life and spring.	T / F
6. Children like getting real eggs more than chocolate ones.	T / \mathbf{F}

Total_____/6

2. Choose and underline the word which is completely different from the other three:

	e.g. restaurant		bar	<u>bank</u> café		
1.	maths	English	science	Europe		
2.	nineteen	thirteen	canteen	fifteen		
3.	cry	sky	fly	try		

	5.	evening	morning	night	right		
	6.	hungry	angry	thirty	thirsty		
							Total/6
3 Put	the s	entences in	the correct o	rder to mak	e a conversatio	on	
5. I ut	tile s	entences m	inc correct o		he Airport	011.	
Λ	Sha h	as got long l	alond ourly he		_	as a round face a	nd blue eyes. She
			pink suitcase		_	ias a round race an	nd blue eyes. She
	_		no problem! \		•		
		-	See you later.		c look like:		
			do you ask?				
		net! Are you	•				
		· ·	case I can't m	iss herl			
		•			nto town. I nee	d somebody to n	ick her up at the
	airpor		out my sister	is coming in	ito town. I nee	a someody to p	ick ner up ut the
	-		ch Janet, you'	re the best.			
	1.	E	on ourse, jour				
	2.	D					
	3.	G					
	4.	В					
	5.	A					
	6.	F					
	7.	H					
	8.	C					
							Total/8
4. Wr	ite in	the missing	words:				
		e.g. twent	ty,, fo	erty, fifty		0) <u>thirty</u>	
1	mor	ming afterno	oon,,	niaht		1) <u>evening</u>	
2.	Moi	nday, Tuesda	ıy,,	Thursday		2) <u>Wednesday</u>	
3.	seco	ond,	, hour,	day		3) <u>minute</u>	
4.		, lunch, di	nner, supper			4) <u>breakfast</u>	
5.	billi	on, million,	thousand,			5) <u>hundred</u>	
							Total/5

uncle

sister

4.

cousin

ant

5. Read the text and insert the missing words:

know	does	noon	the	at	Friday	are	go	midnight	likes	goes	Saturday	do	not
------	------	------	-----	----	--------	-----	----	----------	-------	------	----------	----	-----

Do you **know** what Ben's favourite day is? It's <u>Saturday</u>. He likes it so much, because it is the weekend. Ben <u>does</u> not go to school on Saturdays. None of his friends do. He doesn't <u>do</u> any homework - he tries to complete all the work <u>at</u> school on <u>Friday</u>. Ben doesn't tidy his room on Saturday. He does it on Thursday. He does <u>not</u> even help his mum. She needs no help as she <u>goes</u> to the swimming pool or visits her friends at the weekend. On Saturday Ben only enjoys himself. He sleeps long and has his breakfast almost at <u>noon</u>. Later Ben meets his friends. They like playing football or basketball outside. Sometimes they all <u>go</u> to the cinema or have dinner at a small café in the neighbourhood. In <u>the</u> evening Ben usually watches a film. There <u>are</u> always interesting films on TV on Saturdays. Ben <u>likes</u> detectives or thrillers most of all. He goes to bed late, so his favourite day ends almost at <u>midnight</u>.

Total /13

6. Choose the right word.

aquarium	bird	opposite	money	steal	begin	meat	cage	stomach	dawn

e.g. A place where fish live is an aquarium.

- 1. The pound is a kind of **money**.
- 2. To start something is to **begin**.
- 3. Something across from you is **opposite**.
- 4. To take someone else's things is to **steal**.
- 5. Another way of saying belly is **stomach**.
- 6. A time of a day is **dawn**.
- 7. Beef is a kind of **meat.**
- 8. A place to keep one's hamster pet is a <u>cage</u>.
- 9. A nightingale is a kind of **bird**.

ota	1	/(
 OT:		/(
 ve	11	- / /

7. Put the words in the correct order.

e.g. eat/never/before/chocolate/I/lunch/. <u>I never eat chocolate before lunch.</u>

1. football / Ken / play / does / weekend / every / ?

Does Ken play football every weekend?

2. never / the / she / cooking / does / .

She never does the cooking.

3. my father / house / painting / our / is / .

My father is painting our house.

4. have / phone / I / new / got / mobile/ not / a / .

I have not got a new mobile phone.

5. mother's / what / name / your / is /?

What is your mother's name?

6. her / got / dolls / has / she / twelve / room / in / .

She has got twelve dolls in her room.

7. uncle / has / garden / a / my / wonderful / got / .

My uncle has got a wonderful garden.

8. lot / sweets / of / is / Molly / a / eating / .

Molly is eating a lot of sweets.

9. aunt / isn't / cake / chocolate / making / my / a / .

My aunt isn't making a chocolate cake.

10. comb / hair / I / my / bathroom / the / in / .

I comb my hair in the bathroom. / In the bathroom I comb my hair.

Total_____/10

1. Please give me a	of pasta.	
A. piece	B. plate	C. glass
2. Taka kasa ay tasa kasaka		-11-4 11
2. John has got two brothe	ers older one is c	alled Harris.
A. the	B. a	C. –
3. Excuse me. Is there	art gallery near here	e?
A. –	B. a	C. an
4. Jan diary eve	ery day.	
A. writing		C. write
5 C l	is an absorbed	
5. Sam has a piece of cake	e is on the table.	
A. It	B. It's	C. He
6. Are there any amazing	wild animals in this Zoo?	
A. Yes, there is.	B. Yes, there are.	C. Yes, it is.
7 many huge w	whales in the ocean.	
A. These are	B. There is	C. There are
8 mice in the c	age are my neighbour's.	
A. That	B. Those	C. This
9. Can your uncle and aun	nt kavak?	
•	•	G 37 - 1
A. No, he can't.	B. No, they can't.	C. No, they can.
10. Just look at your cat!	it sleep under the	e table every night?
A. Do	B. Is	C. Does
11. James and his neighbor	or to the library e	every day.
A. don't go	B. doesn't go	C. goes

8. Choose the correct answer and circle it.

12 i	s your favourite fruit – a pear or	an apricot?		
A. Which	B. Where	C. What		
13 ar	e you going to the cinema with?			
A. Where	B. Who	C. What		
140	lo you go to the theatre? By car.			
A. Who	B. Where	C. How		
15. Peter and C	Cindy can go withtomo	orrow.		
A. we	B. us	C. my		
16. In England	, it often rains Decemb	per.		
A. on	B. at	C. in		
17. The twin si	sters in our class pretty	y eyes.		
A. has got	B. have got	C. hasn't got		
18	ΓV a lot?			
A. Watch yo	B. Do you watch	C. Are you watch		
			Total/	18